New Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

May 14, 2010
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, May 14, 2010 at 2:35 pm in the school library.
Members present included:  Stephanie Brown, Joan Hill, Dee Dee Malley, Lana Mitchell, and Mark Thomas
Members Absent:  Lorena Roman
Visitors present:  J.D. Duncan, Missy Sego, and Kristin Gani
Agenda---Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council and recognized the visitors.
Minutes--- The minutes of the regular monthly meeting held on April 16th were reviewed.  Stephanie Brown made a motion to approve the minutes and Lana Mitchell seconded it.
Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the financial report and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

Old Business:

Handwriting Policy/Open Response/On Demand Writing Proposal---Mr. Duncan presented a final draft of the Handwriting/Open response/ On Demand Writing Proposal. He wanted the committee to be aware that as of January 2010, the Kentucky Department of Education is in the process of a Writing Program Review and educators are anticipating changes to be made with the writing program. He suggested the committee adopt the proposal presented as an “Interim Policy” until this item can be delegated to the appropriate committee. 
DeeDee Malley made a motion to approve the proposal as an “Interim Policy” and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

New Business:

Schedules for the 2010-2011 School Year --- Ms. Sego, representing the Scheduling Committee, presented the committee with copies of a Special Area & Lunch Schedule and an example of a Computer Lab Schedule.  DeeDee Malley made a motion to approve the schedules presented with one change to the Special Area and Lunch Schedule.  The change was to switch the Special Area Planning from 1:40- 2:15 to 

12:50- 1:35 and move the Fine Arts Enrichment Time from 12:50-1:35 to 1:40-2:15.  Stephanie Brown seconded the motion
Fifth Grade Field Trip--- Mr. Duncan, representing the fifth grade teaching team, would like for the council to approve an extended 3 day/ 2 night field trip for the fifth grade students.  Dates of the trip are March 23rd – March 25th, 2011.  They will be traveling to Southeastern Kentucky and will be studying a wide variety of topics with an emphasis placed on the Early Culture of Kentucky.  
Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the Fifth Grade Field Trip for the 2010-2011 School Year and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

Budget--- Joan Hill, representing the Budget Committee, presented a Student Fund Budget for the 2010-2011 School Year.   Stephanie Brown made a motion to approve the budget and Lana Mitchell seconded it.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:56 p.m.
